
CITY OF IOWA COLONY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON OCTOBER 18, 2021, 

ON UNIFIED DEVELOPMENT CODE AND ZONING ORDINANCE 

 

The Iowa Colony City Council will continue a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on October 

18, 2021, each in the Council Chambers at the Iowa Colony City Hall, 12003 Iowa 

Colony Boulevard, Iowa Colony, Texas on amending the Unified Development Code and 

the Zoning Ordinance on: (1) regulations, procedures, and authority under those 

ordinances for the City Council, Building Codes Board of Appeals, Zoning Board of 

Adjustment, Planning and Zoning Commission, and other boards and commissions; and 

(2) building transparency, build-to lines, external building requirements, and other 

building regulations. All interested persons may be heard concerning these matters.  

 

       Kayleen Rosser 

       City Secretary 

  

 

 

 


